
Byron Bay Library 
December 2017-January 2018 

 
 

 
Events requiring bookings are marked with a * 

Call 6685 8540 
 

December 1 – 30 January 
Kids Summer Reading Program – Sign up and 

read for some great prizes! 
 

Monday 11 December - Friday 25 January 
BIG Book Sale – Adult books and DVDs $1, kids 

items all 50c 
 

Tuesday 19 December 10.30am 
Christmas craft session for children.   

 

Monday 25 December to Tuesday 2 January 
All Library branches closed for Christmas / New 

Year break. 
 

*Wednesday 3 January 10.30am 
Fairy Poppilina Story-time. Suitable for children 

of all ages. 
 

*Wednesday 10 January 10.30am 
Make a fab felt wallet. Suitable for children 

aged Five and up. 
 

*Wednesday 17 January 10.30am 
Make a magical wooden bird house. Suitable 

for children aged Five and up.  
 

Week of 22 – 27 January   
BIG games! Come and have a play with our 

GIANT checkers, GARGANTUAN chess, HUGE 
Connect-4 and ENORMOUS domino’s. 

 

Note that Story-time and Baby Bounce 
are not held over the school holiday 

period 
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